Canadian Square and Round Dance Society Annual General Meeting Friday 22nd, 2022

Professional Development Report

One bursary application was received and approved to receive a bursary. Kelly Frizzell has been approved for a \$500.00 bursary for attending the GCA Caller School in Minneapolis in May. Kelly just happens to be based in Regina, so I asked Lorne Smith for an independent opinion and he agreed. Otherwise, there is nothing else to report on the Professional Development front.

Respectfully submitted, Ron Hopkinson Professional Development Chair